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Submitted values are:

Name
Sandra Cachej

Address
3205-1888 Gilmore Avenue
Burnaby. V5C 0L2

Email address

Rezoning application or bylaw number
Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965, Amendment Bylaw No. 42, 2023 - Bylaw No. 14620

Submission
Sirs,
My husband and I are owner occupants who reside at the Triomphe. We are against the
amendment to the bylaw. Almost since the start of 2023, within a block or two of us, there has
been a constant digging of major roads. For the past three months we have not been able to use
the intersection of Gilmore and Halifax. Of note we did not receive any notice of the road
being torn up in front of our building. Now today the road is being dug up yet again at
Gilmore and Henning after being torn up earlier this year. Lougheed Highway at Gilmore was
again torn up which we had to listen to all weekend through Sunday.
If this amendment passes, we will lose most of our direct sunlight because of the buildings'
heights. Also we will lose a beautiful view of Mount Baker. When we bought during the
pandemic we carefully read all of the Brentwood community plans and chose to buy here
because of that. Because of that plan we were also prepared to lose a lot of our southern view
because of the Gilmore Place. We chose to move to Burnaby from the lower Lonsdale North
Vancouver community for less headache of the bridges and the community feeling of the
Brentwood area. Now it seems that council wants Brentwood to turn into Metrotown. Please
do not let this happen. Stick to the original community plan which sold us on making the move
to Burnaby after living so long on the North Shore. 
Thank-you,
Sandra Cachej
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